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To: Organization Members / Surveyors  

Good day. 
Dear Exclusive Surveyors, the purpose of this letter is to inform you about the changes in the tariff by Letter No. 
100-01-052 DGMM, from PANAMA MARITIME AUTHORITY.  Please take into account the updated NEW TARIFF, 
starting on April 01, 2022 for the issuance, re-issuance, endorsement and plans, booklets, manuals approvals by 
the Recognized Organization/ Recognized Security Organization, authorized to act on behalf of the REPUBLIC of 
PANAMA. Attached here, is a copy of Letter No. 100-01-052 DGMM, for your reading and understanding.   

Letter No. 100-01-052 DGMM – FEBRUARY 14, 2022. 

 

                                               
Eng. Lara P. 
Technical  Manager 
 NASHA 
 
Phone: (507) 375 0278 
 


